

European Fencing Confederation Confédération Européenne d'Escrime

2021, September 28

Information Letter no. 20-2021

Sabre Maragin Blades

Dear Member Federation,

Please be advised that during the last FIE Congress the FIE postponed implementation of Maraging blades in sabre until September 1, 2021.

However, in the view that all fencing activities were frozen, it is expected that several federations may face trouble purchasing sabre Maraging blades.

Considering the above and based on the recommendation of the EFC SEMI Commission, the EFC Executive Committee postponed the requirement of using sabre Maraging blades for Circuit Cadets Cups to January 1st, 2022.

Best regards,

Jacek Słupski Secretary General